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Vikram Kumar
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17 June 2013

Dear Vikram Kumar

On behalf of Hon Amy Adams, Minister for Communications and Information Technology, |
am writing to acknowledge receipt of your request under the Official Information Act that was
today transferred from the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment.

Your request was for:

“All information (including but not limited to, briefing papers, meeting notes, emails and
Cabinet papers) directly or indirectly related to the need for inclusion of service providers
within the ambit of the Bill as well as options and analysis of the proposed obligations, rights,
penalties, notifications, processes, and exemptions.”

You have additionally asked for:

“All information (including the Ministry’s views and assessments) relating to encryption and
decryption of services provided by network operators, service providers, and resold
overseas services.”

Given the extensive nature of information requested, additional time will be needed to gather
the material. As such you can expect to receive a response from the Minister on 06 August
2013.

Kind regards

Cathefine McLeod
Private Secretary, Communications and Information Technology
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